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From: Steve Rush <s435@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 6:20 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: silver comodities

To whom it may concern: I wanted to provide one more voice/opinion in asking for open trading and
disclosure in the metals market. To allow "paper trades" to set prices has been the normal course of
business for too long. Make the market REAL and responsible to the reality of actual supply/demand.
I thank you in anticipation of your efforts

Steve Rush



